
Text Submission from a group of Umbrella Group countries on Workstream 2 
 

Pp 
Noting with concern the conclusions of the forty-second session of the Subsidiary Body for 

Implementation that many non-Annex I countries have not yet submitted their first Biennial Update 

Reports; 

 
Pp 

Emphasizing the importance of timely participation in agreed transparency processes for assessing the 

aggregate effect of Parties’ mitigation action and for enhancing that action; 

 

  

3.bis  Invites non-Annex I countries that have not submitted their first Biennial Update Reports to complete and 

submit them as soon as possible 

 

Alternate paragraph regarding Adaptation TEMs: Encourages Convention bodies to take note of the lessons 

learned from the Technical Examination Process and replicate applicable processes where they contribute to the 

purposes of those bodies. 

 


